
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
January 10, 2021 

 

 
 
 
FROM LINDA LEWIS, Villa Grounds Committee 
Please note the correct phone number to arrange for power washing your 
driveway...$45 for single, $75 for double.... 
Call Chris Cameron @ 941-800-6339. 
 
 

 
 
 
FROM ALICE KIENITZ 
In addition to Alice's active commitment to the Villas, she serves as a member of the Chestnut 
Creek Master Association Board of Directors and has asked that every Villa neighbor respond to 
the recent mailing from the Masters re: their Annual Meeting which will take place 
next Wednesday, January 13 via Zoom meeting. 
 
This is what we ask every Villa resident to do asap.  
In the package you received, there are three important forms for your immediate response. 
 
GREEN - check YES to approve Carry Over excess membership dues from prior year to current 
year.  This is the most important for our tax exempt status. 
YELLOW - Voting Certificate 
WHITE - Owner Information - details are optional. 
 
There is a return mailing envelope to the Master Association in your package, HOWEVER, it 
would be best to just drop off your signed forms to Alice's home, 512 PENDLETON PLACE, no 
later than January 12, 5:00 pm to have your voice heard and your vote counted. There is a 
Ballot Box located at her front door to deposit your forms. 
 
Please support Alice in this effort so she can continue to be the Villas' voice on the Master 
Board.   
Thank you, Alice, with warmest wishes for your speedy recovery. 
 

 
 
 

"REMEMBER THAT THE HAPPIEST PEOPLE  
ARE NOT THOSE GETTING MORE, 

BUT THOSE GIVING MORE" 
Author H. Jackson Brown 

 
  



 
 

 
There are two weeks remaining for the  

Annual Season of Giving  
which benefits many worthy causes throughout Venice and Sarasota. 

 
If your heart is moved to make a difference for struggling neighbors,  

donations can be mailed to: 
 

Community Foundation of Sarasota 
2635 Fruitville Road 

Sarasota, FL  34237 or 
http://www.cfasarasota.org 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.cfasarasota.org/

